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17/11/2018  22:20:412018/5056/P OBJNOT Edward Troup I have lodged objections to the associated application for a rear extension (planning application 2018/4645/P). 

I object to this application for the same reasons raised in my objections to application 2018/4645/P based on 

the environmental impact of cooking odours from the restaurant operation at this property. The fan ejects 

cooking odour (pervasive and apparently unfiltered) direct onto Red Lion Street, which is both an 

environmental issue at street level and when the front windows or our flat are open – as will be the case with 

the other 13 flats at 22 Red Lion Street. 

I would ask that in considering this application wider consideration is given to existing extraction and 

ventilation arrangements from the property and the overall environmental impact of the cooking and food 

preparation arrangements.

18/11/2018  18:35:172018/5056/P OBJ James 

McWilliams

I object to this application. The fan ejects cooking odour (pervasive and apparently unfiltered) direct onto Red 

Lion

Street, which is both an environmental issue at street level and when the front windows and impacts on the 

quiet enjoyment of all nearby residents.

19/11/2018  07:50:362018/5056/P OBJ Mr Benjamin 

Ahnert

Extraction fan installed directly underneath bedrooms of flats at 25 and 26 Red Lion Street. 

Extraction fan blasts very strong smells into bedrooms, even when windows are closed.

Suggestion would be for a fan with a pipe that only opens above roof level.
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